
4/1/20 

Good Evening Hapeville Charter Career Academy, 

Per Governor Kemp, schools will stay closed for in-person instruction through the end of this 
school year.  Virtual learning will continue.  Please continue to encourage your students to 
complete assignments and communicate with the teachers.  We are all available via e-mail. 

More details will be available after the Fulton County Schools board meeting on Thursday April 
2 at 3:00 pm and the scheduled Hapeville Charter Schools meetings on the end of this school 
year.  This includes all events, refunds if applicable, and accessing the building for personal 
items. 

Thanks in advance for your patience and your cooperation.  Please continue to stay safe, shelter 
in place, and monitor the news. 

 Thanks 

Mrs. Bethea 

 


